New Mexico
Oil Conservation Commisison
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

December 10, 1953

Skelly 04l Company
Pe Ue Box 426
Farmington, New Maxiso

Attention: }Mre P Es Cosper
Gentlemen:

We note from your letter of December 7th., 1953, that you are
under the impressiocn that a Form C-110 has besn submitted on
the No, 1, Charley-Peh well in Sec 12-27N-9W. If so, we are
unable to locate the forms for this well., We are holding your
Form C-104 on this well until we hawe received Form C-110, If
it is our error, we are sorry tc have caused you inconvenience.

Yours very truly,

Emery Co Arnold
041 & .Gas Inspector
District #3
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